
 
 

SSL/LFA 
 
15th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Trip to Manchester United Foundation – Wednesday 28th September, 2022 
 
I am pleased to be able to write to you at this early stage in the new school year, to inform you about 
an exciting opportunity for our Year 7 students.  On Wednesday 28th September, we will take all our 
Year 7 students to Manchester United Foundation to experience a day at ‘Old Trafford’.  
 
Through our partnership with the Manchester United Foundation, we are lucky enough to access this 
behind the scenes experience for our students. The day will include stadium tours, pitch side talks, 
career and aspiration workshops, team building and much more.  
 
The theme of the visit is to highlight a ‘fresh start’ for our students. What can you achieve in the next 
five years to enable you to become successful?  We hope students come away feeling inspired, feeling 
ambitious and determined for success.  
 
The plan for the day will be as detailed below: 
 

• 8.00 am departure from school – students should arrive by 7.45 am in their full school uniform.  
They will require small snacks and a drink for the morning and afternoon, however they will 
all have a packed lunch provided. This will include a selection of sandwiches, crisps, traybakes 
and juice.  This will be provided from our school catering service.   

 

• 10.30 am arrival at Old Trafford  
 

• 10.30 am – 2.00 pm – stadium tours, pitch side talks, workshops, teambuilding activities 
 

• 2 pm departure from Manchester United 
 

• 4.30 pm arrival back at Central Academy – students will be dismissed immediately on their 
return to Carlisle. 

 
There is no cost involved in this trip, staff accompanying students will include Mr Burgess, their Head 
of Year; Mrs Best, their Year Team Manager, Mrs Nelson, Manchester United School Partner 
Foundation Officer and their tutors.  
 
Please complete and sign the attached consent slip and return to school by Friday 23rd September 
2022.  Slips should be returned to your son/daughter’s form tutor. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this trip, please contact Mr Burgess via email on 
simon.burgess@rrca.org or alternatively call him at school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr Burgess 
Head of Year 7 

mailto:simon.burgess@rrca.org


 
 

 
Please return by Friday 23rd September 

 
I give consent for ______________________________________ (Name) of _____________ (Tutor 
Group) to attend the Year 7 Trip to Manchester United Foundation on Wednesday 28th September 
2022. 
 
Medical conditions: (please tick)                                  Yes 
 
            No 
 
If yes, please give details: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Signed: ____________________________________ (Parent / carer) Date: ______________________ 
 
 
 


